
                                                     
 
 
 
                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

NEWARK TOWNSHIP BOARD: 
Supervisor: Becky Roslund (989) 330-2755 

Clerk: Tamey Skinner (989) 620-6493 
Treasurer: Tessa Zuker (989) 436-3994 

Assessor: Melissa Zelma (989) 292-4422 
Trustee: Tyler Moomey   
Trustee: Chris Bovee  

 
    2024  PRIMARY & GENERAL ELECTIONS            
August 6 th, 2024 Primary Election Hours: 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
November 5th, 2024 General Election Hours: 7:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m.  
A New Absentee Ballot Box has been placed at the Newark Hall for 
your convenience and Absentee Ballots can be dropped off a month in 
advance of Election. You can now drive up and place your Absentee 
Ballots in the Box. This box will open on July 1st for the Primary 
Election and will close the day of the Election. The November Election 
the box will open on October 1st until the day of the Election. 
 The Ballot Box is locked at all other times. 
 

APRA FUNDS USED FOR NEWARK HALL RENOVATIONS 
Renovations are now complete at the Newark Township Hall. Newark used all of their $110,000.00 
and $40,000.00 of Gratiot County’s ARPA funds. There were stipulations placed on these funds and 
Newark felt the Renovation of the outside of the building along with a new furnace and AC and lighted 
Exit signs in the interior were a great investment for all of the Newark Township Residents. 
“Newark Township Hall Smiles Again” Contractors were all local and did a great job. Including: 
Plumb Line (Scott Haynes) for Roof, siding and cement porches, Wendell’s  Electric for Electric and 
notice those nice lights in the parking lot when you leave the building after dark, E&S Graphics for the 
Signs, CMS Internet for the cameras we now have two on the building and Twin City for the 
Landscaping, and Lakeside Electric and Smith Mechanical for the furnace and air. 
These funds needed to be spent by the end of 2024. 
  

HEARTLAND WIND PROJECT COMPLETED 
Heartland Wind Project is now complete. Invenergy will be supplying gravel for 10.5 miles in Newark 
Township that was the component route for the turbines. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
   


